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Dear Friends and Loved Ones, Wednesday March 18, 2009 
 
 

 
 
Our meetings last 2-4 hours and most that attend are very responsive and 
many take exhaustive notes. 
 
We are truly grateful for your continued prayer support and gifts for 
our ministry. 
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Yesterday we received permission from Judy’s doctors for her to travel 
next week with me to Northern Costa Rica.  Judy's major viral infection, 
during our December trip to Bolivia seriously depleted important 
vitamins in her body. After weeks of exhaustive tests, doctors started 
her on a heavy regimen of vitamin D and after 5 days she is beginning 
to show signs of recovery. 
  
Because Judy and I are not “spring chickens” (for those of you who 
are not from Texas that means we are not young people - I turn 70 on 
this trip) it is essential that someone travels with me at all times. For 
me there is none better than my Judy. Besides helping me personally, 
Judy sits in the back of the auditorium and intercedes during each 
service and then “loves on” the people as they leave. 
 
The goal that God has given us for next week’s trip is to see true 
revival begin in Costa Rica. One of our 7 services will be in a church 
where 50 people meet at 4 am every Saturday morning to pray for 
revival. We will be preaching, teaching, and exhorting large numbers of 
Christians for more than 16 hours in a 5-day period. 
  
Rigo, Judy, and I believe that this trip will impact 6 Northern Costa 
Rican cities and hopefully all of their country.  Rigo will be with us for 
some of the trip and he and I will share the pulpit during a 5-hour 
service near the Nicaraguan border.    
  
With only 6 days until we leave, we are still $800 short of what we need 
to complete the trip.  Judy’s ticket was paid for with her unused ticket 
from the last trip that she could not make due to her health. 
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PRAISE 

• Judy beginning to feel better 
• For the two churches that have put our ministry in their budget 
• Dear friend sent much needed computer for Rigo 
• Dear friend sent much needed 200 Spanish tracts and 50 Spanish 

Gospels of John for those God uses us to lead to Christ. 
 
Today we have $600 in the CSC account and need $2500 for the trip to 
Costa Rica.  To take advantage of cheapest airfares we need to 
purchase tickets as soon as possible.  We need your help and ask you 
to pray about being part of our ministry. 
 

PRAYER REQUEST: 
 

• For God to use us mightily on this trip and for His presence to be 
known in Latin America so millions will come to Christ 

• Judy’s continued recovery 
• For God to supply, in the next 6 days, the $800 needed to 

complete this trip. 
 
Visit www.moorereport.com and click on Newsletter to see many of our 
past newsletters with pictures. 

Charles and Judy Moore   and   Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2                    San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941                                    
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com 
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All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 
 


